
 
D Y Patil International School, Nagpur 

DYPISN/Admin/2024-25/ April/04              Date: 18th April 2024 
 

Dear parents, 

Greetings of the day! 

This is to inform you that the school will be having Holiday on 19th April 2024 (Friday) on account of Lok 
Shabha Elections 2024. 

Note: Office will also remain Closed. 

Regards 

DYPIS, Nagpur 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 


